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Reading 

 
Spellings 

 

Maths Whizz 
TTRS 

 

 

Additional 
Homework 

 
PE Days 

 
General 

 
Children should be 

reading at least four 
evenings a week for 
20 minutes or every 
day for at least 10 

minutes. 
 

Please log reading in 
diaries, this can be 
either completed by 
the child or an adult. 

 
Children’s reading will be 

monitored in school. 
 

Thank you for your 
support with your child’s 
reading. Initialling their 
reading log really helps 
to monitor reading that 
takes place outside of 

school.   

 
Weekly spellings 

will be set linked to 
children’s learning. 

 
 

Spellings will be 
introduced to the 

children on a 
Wednesday. 

 
 

Work will be 
completed in school 
as well as learning 
the words at home. 
These will then be 

quizzed on a 
Monday. 

 
Children are expected 

to complete 45 
minutes of Maths 

Whizz and 15 
minutes of TT 

Rockstars each week. 
 

This will be 
monitored weekly in 

school. 
 

If there is no internet 
access at home, 
children should 

complete in school 
(having an option of 

homework club). 

 
This term, children 

are expected to 
spend some time at 
home revising for 

SATs.   
 

School will provide 
revision material for 
children to use at 

home and will then 
re-review during 

‘booster sessions’ in 
school. 

 
PE is taught on a 

Wednesday 
afternoon (by Mr 

Franco). 
 

In addition, for the 
first half of the 

Spring Term, the 
children will have 

swimming lessons on 
a Friday morning at 

One Leisure. 
 

For ease, please 
ensure Wednesday 
PE kit is kept in 

school. We will send 
home for washing 

when needed. 

 
 Staff in Amber class: 

Mrs Burns 
Mrs Lee  

(shared with Quartz 
class) 

 
For additional lessons 
leading up to SATs, 
children may be led 
by any member of 
the Year 6 team. 

 
Please ensure that water 
bottles are brought into 

school every day. 
 

If your child brings a 
mobile phone into school, 
please ensure that it is 
handed into the office 

each morning.  A mobile 
phone agreement should 
also be filled in. If you 

have any questions, please 
speak to the class teacher. 


